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Big plans, bright future
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Market Consultation Advert

Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council currently commission a Domestic Abuse Service that includes Refuge and Safe Accommodation provision, perpetrator programmes and a broad support offer. 
The Authority wishes to consult with the market to determine the feasibility, capability, and capacity to procure an innovative and individual needs led Domestic Abuse Service or services.

The Authority intends to do this via a short phase of market consultation allowing interested parties the opportunity to express views on the Authority’s aspirations and approach to a new service. In turn providing the Authority a chance to assess the response of the market to the overall aims and objectives.

The information and insights from this market consultation stage may help shape the next steps and the nature of any future service model. The market consultation phase is not a call for tender but an opportunity for the market to be consulted on the vision and model process. Therefore, Stockton Borough Council would like to invite interested providers of Domestic Abuse Services to attend a market consultation event on Wednesday 8th June 2022.

At this event we aim to:

· Present the Stockton-on-Tees vision for addressing Domestic Abuse and Violence
· Present local knowledge, data, needs, and the current and future challenges

· Present a high-level overview of future service model and requirements for new services from April 2023
· Provide a forum for providers to network and create partnership links

· Establish market interest and opinion
The Council will be represented by colleagues across Public Health, Housing & Homelessness Services, Adult Social Care, Children’s Services and Contract Management.

When:

10:30 (registration from 10:15) – 12:00pm on Wednesday 8th June 2022
Where:
Stockton Business Centre, Conference  room plus two breakout rooms (17 & 101), 70-74 Brunswick Street, Stockton-on-Tees, TS18 1DW
Please ensure that you express your interest in attending through the Proactis website using the messaging service (www.nepo.org.uk) including details of additional colleagues intending to attend using the table below. You will need to register as a provider / supplier if you haven’t already done so.  Allocation of 1:1s will be made on a first come first serve basis.
If you have any queries about the event, please contact 
Jemma.Day@stockton.gov.uk 
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